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We do have a homeless crisis, but allowing people to set-up anywhere on public 

property with repercussions for anyone that tells them to leave is not the solution. 

Downtowns, parks, and public bike paths or walkways are no longer safe and usable 

by families and the general public. They are littered with trash, needles, feces, 

disgusting public displays and drug aggression. How is this helping? It is sad that 

before people can open their business for the day, they have to clean up the garbage 

or bodily fluids that have been left behind. Now you want to allow people to camp in 

front of said public businesses? This will only get worse with your insane proposal. I 

guarantee this is not a bill that is speaking for the majority or will solve any of the 

homeless issues. Step outside your houses on the hill and wake up!   


